
Dear AASB,  

 

It has come to my  notice that Tier 2 organisations do not have to report the fees paid to their 

auditors for other services.  

 

This is clearly contrary to good and open disclosure of relationship between the auditors and the 

public who see the accounts . 

A hypothetical example an audit fee of $100k and other services of say $1 million  or more .I think 

any ordinary person deserves to have this information in the Accounts and not hidden . 


